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19 March 2024 

 

Overhead Line Incident at Au Tau 

 

At around 12:21pm today (19 Mar), while CLP Power’s contractor was carrying out 

overhead line replacement work for a 400kV power supply system in Yuen Long, one 

non-energised overhead line fell, affecting a lamppost near the Au Tau Interchange 

and a nearby 11kV overhead line, causing damage to a vehicle passing through the 

interchange. No one was injured in the incident.  

  

Due to the damage of the 11kV overhead line, the power supply for 68 customers 

nearby was affected, amongst which 47 customers had power resumed at 1:09pm, 

while the power supply for the remaining 21 customers resumed at around 2pm.  

  

CLP Power sincerely apologises for the inconvenience caused to the affected 

customers and the public. Our engineers are investigating the cause of the incident 

and will take appropriate follow-up actions. CLP Power has also informed the relevant 

Government Departments of the incident. 
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